
Submitter: Tasha Webb 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB75 

As a Rurual Oregonian whose home is surrounded by mismanaged forests, I strongly 

oppose this dangerous bill. This bill is sneaky and conniving, putting the saftey and 

financial futures of Oregons citizen in jeopardy.   

  Replacing managed forests with the removal of responsibility for the devastating 

costs of international mismanagement is an evil maneuver, and Oregonians deserve 

better.  

 


